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INVITATION LETTER 

     The XVIII International Human Rights Congress continues the work developed in its seventeen 

previous editions, which have always addressed topics related to philosophical, historical and legal 

foundations, as well as the practice of Human Rights in Brazil and other countries. This event also 

intends to be a privileged space for talking about new perspectives related to Human Rights, public 

policies and innovation in this area. The expectation is that the event will be held between November 

8 and 12, 2021, at the Federal University of Mato Grosso do Sul, completely online, being open to 

students, teachers, professionals and activists from social movements, with the aim of to reflect on 

Inequalities, DESCA and the 2030 Agenda. For that, it will count on the collaboration of several Higher 

Education Institutions, including: Universidade Católica Dom Bosco - UCDB, MS, Brazil; Faculdade 

Estácio de Sá Campo Grande - FESCG, MS, Brazil; Universidad Complutense de Madrid - UCM, 

Spain; Federal University of Grande Dourados - UFGD, MS, Brazil; University of Washington, Tacoma 

- UW, United States; Mato Grosso do Sul College - FACSUL, MS, Brazil; State University of Mato 

Grosso do Sul - UEMS, MS, Brazil; Universidad de Salamanca - USAL, Spain. The event will also 

count with the participation of the Public Ministry and other institutions and bodies of the state and 

federal Judiciary. 

        In view of the above, we invite you to join the International Commission for the Promotion of the 

XVIII IACHR. This committee will assist in publicizing the event on various social media networks and 

research groups, as well as in the dialogue between possible collaborators / speakers and conducting 

institutions, namely, Institute of Human Rights of Mato Grosso do Sul - José do Nascimento - IDHMS- 

JN; Federal University of Mato Grosso do Sul - UFMS; and Catholic University Dom Bosco - UCDB. 

Certain of counting on your collaboration, we put ourselves at your disposal and thank you in advance. 

Sincerely,  

 Rosângela Kato    Getulio Raimundo Lima      Ynes da Silva Félix                                                           President 

of IDHMS.JN                    Standing Committee on CIDH           Organizing Committee of XVIII CIDH 


